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Commitment to Environmental
Sustainability

As part of our ongoing commitment to environmental sustainability, starting
from 22 April 2024, we are implementing a new initiative to promote
environmental sustainability within our club that encourage responsible use of
takeaway containers and disposable cutlery.

We will be applying a small charge to members who request extra takeaway
containers or disposable cutlery. The charge will be HKS5 per takeaway
container and HKS3 per set of disposable cutlery. Please note that this charge
does not apply to takeaway orders.

We kindly request your support in embracing this initiative as it helps us reduce
our ecological impact and work towards a cleaner and greener future.

We appreciate your understanding and willingness to adapt to this change.
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